
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

WEEKLY CALENDAR AND EVENTS 
June 23rd – June 30th       

        
 Sunday 23rd      
         9:00 a.m. Service of Worship  
      

 Monday 24th 7:00 p.m. Al-Anon meeting* 
 

 Tuesday 25th  7:00 p.m. NA step meeting* 
  

 Wednesday 26th     
 12:30 p.m. Quilting group 
 7:00 p.m. Al-Anon meeting* 
  

Friday 28th         
7:30 p.m. NA meeting* 

  

 Sunday 30th   
     9:00 a.m. Service of Worship  
   Liturgist & Ushers: TBA 
   Music in Worship: Wade Richmond 
  

* events take place downstairs in Fellowship Hall 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

“MINISTRY AND MISSION HAPPENINGS” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

     
     In trying to understand the interests and needs of our congregation, please take a m

om
ent to fill out the  

     follow
ing Faith Form

ation Q
uestionnaire. 

      W
hat age bracket do you fall into?    14 – 25 ______ 25 – 40 ______        40 – 60 ______ 

60 + ______ 
      W

hat tim
e of w

eek do you prefer (check all that apply)?  
     W

eekday m
ornings ______ 

Tuesday or W
ednesday evenings ______    Sundays BEFO

RE or AFTER w
orship service  

                                                                                                                                                           (circle all that apply) 
      If you had the option to participate in a group that shared a m

eal together and also provided child-care, w
ould  

     You  be m
ore likely to attend?      YES / N

O
 

  

Faith Formation Questionnaire 

TODAY IN WORSHIP 
Liturgist: Lea Dau 
Usher: Cara Burns 

Music in Worship: Arlen Dau 
 

If you are interested in 
helping out with Sunday 
services as an usher or 

liturgist, please check the 
board outside the side door 
of the Sanctuary, or speak 

with Pastor David. You may 
also sign up online at 

http://fourcornerschapel.org
/usherliturgistsignup.html 

 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING THE  
LOAVES & FISHES RI TRUCK RUN  

Steven and Christy Hill would like to thank all of the 
volunteers who helped provide supplies, prep and 

deliver food for the Loaves and Fishes truck run this past 
Saturday. Your generosity allowed us to provide food 

and hygiene supplies to upwards of 140 individuals. Our 
next truck run will be Saturday August 17th, in addition to 

food and health care products we will be handing out 
school supplies to the children. If you would like to help, 

please let us know at shill@sbca.org 
 

CHAPEL OFFICE 
SUMMER 

HOURS 
The Chapel Office 
summer hours will 

be Monday through 
Friday from 8 a.m. 
to 1 p.m., starting 

tomorrow, June 24th 
through Labor Day. 

 
 

 

NORTHERN RI FOOD PANTRY FOOD COLLECTION 
We will continue collecting cereal and tuna fish for the 

Northern Rhode Island Food Pantry during the month of 
June.  Please drop off the donated items in the baskets at 

either entrance of the church. 
 
During the months of July and August, we will be collecting 

cans of tuna fish and jars of peanut butter for the food 
pantry.  Thank you for your continued generosity. 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Faith Formation Questionnaire 
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SUMMER SERMON SERIES ON 
SPIRITUAL FORMATION 

 
Spiritual Formation is the art of being cultivated into God’s 
spirit and the love of Jesus.  Like a gardener who cultivates the 
ground—turning over the soil, feeding it with nutrients, pulling 
weeds—in order to give the plants and veggies their best shot 
at growing, if we want to grow in the things of God, we must 
put into our own lives the good and necessary ingredients.    
 
This summer in worship we will consider a variety of themes 
and questions related to Spiritual Formation.  Here's a 
snapshot of what's to come:  
 
"No One and Nothing Can Grow Alone--The flowers needs 
the gardener and the gardener needs the veggies"  
 
"To Grow We Require Steady, Balanced Feedings--Why 
spiritual abstinence and spiritual binging can kill"  
 
"Spiritual Formation isn't Optional.  Or is it?--The good spirits 
and the bad spirits"  
 
"Spirituality and Religion--Which is which?"  

[Grab your reader’s attention with a great 

NEW BULLETIN BOARD COMING! 
In the coming weeks, the wood board that recognizes 

donors to the sanctuary renovation in 1999 and 
hangs outside the side door of the sanctuary is going 

to be relocated to make room for a name tag 
board.  The idea of a name tag board is something 

our deacons have been considering for a long 
time.  Our hope is that by encouraging everyone--

visitors, members, and friends alike--to wear a name 
tag on Sundays, it will enlarge our circles and sense 

of shared community.  We hope to have the new 
board in place sometime this summer.  Keep your 
eyes open for the changes, and for your name tag! 

 

SUMMER WORSHIP  
WORKSHOP FOR KIDS 

 

We are excited to bring back this summer, 
"Worship Workshop for Kids."   

This summer, children ages Pre-K through 
rising 4th graders are invited to explore their 
faith and build friendships through various 
hands-on activities.  If you are an adult who 

still loves to paint rocks and draw with chalk, 
sign-up to help Amanda on any of the 

following dates:  
June 30, July 14, July 28,  

August 11, August 25. 
The sign-up sheet is posted outside the side 

door of the sanctuary. 
 

FALL YARD SALE 
Please start putting aside your junk that may be someone 
else’s treasure for our upcoming yard sale, which will take 

place in the fall.  We ask that items not be dropped off at the 
church until one week prior to the scheduled event. We also 

will not be able to accept any appliances or clothing. 
All proceeds will benefit our general church budget. 

Contact Mark Fortin mark@mscr.necoxmail.com  
with any questions. 


